
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 24/03/2022 1:47:13 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

24/03/2022 

MR Michael Mitton 
115 Prince Alfred parade ST 
Newport NSW 2106 

RE: DA2022/0246 - 120 Prince Alfred Parade NEWPORT NSW 2106 

Dear? 
Regards the oversized fig trees on the southern boundary of Florence park which is virtually 
opposite my house, 
I would like to implore the council to reduce the size and foliage that over hang the road, 
Florence park is a family park with a playground during the last storm several branches have 
fallen and it's been good luck nobody walking by or using the footpath has been hurt, 
The largest of the trees is obstructing myself as a pedestrian walking up the foot path and wen 
driving along past the park the giant foliage is obstructing 
My view of vehicles coming up or down from the Newport direction. On this matter a speed 
hump either end of Florence park is needed to slow traffic using this road as a back way to 
clareville and bilgola plateau. 
Please remove these trees they are a safety hazard, to pedestrians, drivers and falling 
branches a danger peoples using Florence park 
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